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Friday 2nd December

Admission to Reception
If you have a child born between Sept.1st 2018 and Aug. 31st 2019, it is now time to apply for their 

place in school. Please apply on-line no later than 15th January 2023 at 

www.Shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions.

If you do not have internet access or require further information please contact the Admissions 

Team on 0345 678 9008 if in doubt, please speak to Mrs Nash or Mrs Tonkinson who will assist 

you.

30 Hours Funding
Any parents that are claiming for 30 hours nursery funding, please ensure that you have renewed your 
claim by 31st December to receive funding in the Spring term.

Christmas Performances
5th EYFS Nativity – 9.30am

6th KS1 Nativity - 9.30am 

7th KS1 Nativity – 9.30am

14th Christmas Carol Concert at St. Laurence’s Church – 10am. 
All parents are welcome

Carol Singing:

The school choir (class 6 and 5) were invited to entertain Ludlow’s Senior Citizens for their 
Christmas Party on Thursday at Ludlow College: they sang very well and their efforts were very 
much appreciated.

Winter Market
The winter market was a huge success, thank you all for your support. It was lovely to see so many 
ex pupils attending too. We raised just over a £1000 which is fantastic.

Panto
Year 1 – Year 6 will be attending The Courtyard on Friday 16th December to see Beauty & 
the Beast. We will be arriving back at school between 4.30 pm and 5pm. 
Children will be dismissed from their classrooms as they would on a normal school day, 
this will enable them to collect bags and belongings, as well as being safer than releasing the 
children to parents in Old Street.
All children will need a packed lunch, which will be eaten in the classroom before they catch the 
bus. Any child who would like a packed lunch provided by school should book by MONDAY 5th.
These cannot be ordered in the last week as we need to order the food in advance.

Snow White - Reception & Nursery: packed lunches will be needed and these should also be 
booked by Monday. Nursery and reception children will be back in time for 3.15pm collection.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Please could we remind parents to telephone or email  the school before 9am to notify us 
of any absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from 
you children will be marked as unauthorised.

School Clubs
School clubs have now FINISHED. Football club only, will run for one last session on 
Friday 9th December.

Year 3 Swimming
The final session for Year 3 swimming will be Thursday 8th December. Swimming will resume
for Year 3 & 4 in the spring term, with Year 4 going first.

Jewellery: Jewellery should not be worn or brought into school. Watches can be worn 
but no responsibility for damage or loss can be accepted. 
We also ask that nail varnish is not worn in school. 
The school cannot accept responsibility for injuries caused by the wearing of earrings. 
Children with pierced ears who need to wear earrings should only wear the stud 
type (no hoops or dangly earrings) and they must be removed or covered for PE.

Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 15th December
50p in aid of Save the Children- payable through School Money
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